
From: William Salomone
To: Scharr, Ruth
Subject: FW: NKWP - Submittal - Response Action Final Report - link
Date: Thursday, May 30, 2019 2:01:54 PM

Hi Ruth,
 
Devlin was not able to use the link that I provided below.  Let me know if it works for you.
 
Thank you,
 
Bill
 
 
On Wed, May 29, 2019 at 4:35 PM William Salomone <wsalomone@daa.com> wrote:

Ruth,
 
On behalf of our Client, Thomas Liesfeld, we are pleased to submit the Final Report  -
Removal Response Action. We request USEPA’s Approval that the Report is acceptable in
accordance with the Order. 
 
The Final Report includes the following revisions, completed after the completion of the
Draft Final Report, submitted on 7/27/2018:
 

1.       First Page:  The Signed Engineer’s Certification Statement is added.  

2.       Section 1.0: The last sentence is added.

3.       Section 6.5.4, Second Paragraph, Last Sentence: Added to summarize the testing
results.

4.       Section 7.2: New section added - “Outer Area Soil Characterization”

5.       Section 7.1:  The last sentence of the section is added.

6.       Section 9.0, No. 4: The section is modified to address EPA’s comment regarding the
typo on Page 32 to replace “I” with “A”. - email dated 4/8/2019.

7.       Section 10.0:  The section is updated to describe the filing of the UECA as required by
the VADEQ.

8.       Appendix F, Correspondence:  The following documents are added to the end of the
appendix: (1) USEPA Letter to William Salomone – DAA, RE:  Modification to the
Response Action Plan, dated September 19, 2018, and (2) the USEPA Memo to File, RE:
Modification to the Response Action Plan, dated September 19, 2018.

 
The Report is available to download from our file server:
 

mailto:wsalomone@daa.com
mailto:Scharr.Ruth@epa.gov
mailto:wsalomone@daa.com


https://files.daa.com/fl/L0lcZWlEwb
(link expires on June 29, 2019)

 
The signed UECA was filed with the New Kent County Courthouse in accordance with the
VADEQ’s requirements for long term Site control. A copy of the recorded UECA is also
provided via the above.    
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or comments.  If acceptable, we will proceed
with preparation of a hard copies of the Report for delivery to the EPA and the DEQ.
 
Thank you,
 
Bill
 
William A. Salomone, P.E.
Senior Project Engineer
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